Gillian Scott
“
Subject: FW: Provisional Premises Licence- Coppa Coffee- 40 St Swithin Street

Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer.pdf

Sent: 25 July 2017 15:46
To: Licensing
Subject: AC308 - Premises licence @ Coppa Coffee, 40 St Swithin Street

Good afternocon

I am in receipt of the attached letter. We occupy the adjoining premises and use this as a day nursery. We do not
have abjections to the application for alcohol to be served on the premises however we do have concerns regarding
the sale of alcohol during daytime hours and if alcohol will be consumed outside of the premises, i.e. on the
pavement directly outside the coffee shop, as this is very close to the front of the nursery. We wish for our concerns
to be noted.

Kind regards



